
GODORT State & Local Documents Task Force  
Minutes of the Business Meeting  
1997 ALA Annual Meeting  
ANA Hotel, Commonwealth Room  
San Francisco, California  
June 28, 1997 

Beth Baur, SLDTF Coordinator, presiding  
Lisa Stimatz, SLDTF Secretary, recording  
   

Call to Order  

        The meeting was called to order at 2:10 p.m. by SLDTF Coordinator Beth Baur. Following 
introductions, new officers were announced: Sandra  Webber will serve as Coordinator, Debbie Hollis 
will serve as Coordinator-Elect, and Lisa  Stimatz will continue as secretary.   Margaret T. Lane was 
recognized as the 1997 recipient of the Bernadine Abbott Hoduski Foundation Award for her outstanding 
contribution to the field.  
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